

20 March 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians

The Grade 3 and 4 students will be attending the Tasmanian Symphony Orchestra (TSO) concert called "Pirates in the House". The concert is on Friday, 29th March at Federation Concert Hall. Students will leave the Kingston Campus by Wisby's bus at 10:30 am and return at approximately 1:00 pm.

Students will need to be neatly dressed in their sports uniform.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.

Sincerely,

Ms Marla Leitch

Music Teacher

Mr Brendan Gill **Co-Principal**

Mr Joe Sandric **Co-Principal**